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19th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have a busy few weeks in the run up to Christmas, so here is a reminder…. 

 

There will be no afternoon nursery on Monday, 2nd December due to the induction day for new starters. 

 

Our Christmas Fair will take place on Tuesday, 3th December at 3.15pm in the school hall. There will be lots of 

stalls, games, refreshments and an opportunity to meet Santa. Tickets to see Santa will be available to purchase from 

Tuesday 26th November, there will be limited tickets available. Donations of raffle prizes will be much appreciated. 

 

After School Clubs will finish on Thursday, 5th December.  A letter will follow about new Clubs in January. 

 

Christmas Bedtime Story evening for Reception and Upper school, Tuesday, 10th December, 5pm finishing at 6pm. 

 

There will be no school on Thursday, 12th December due to school been used for voting. 

 

Year 1 Nativity will take place on Monday 9th December at 2.15 pm. 

Year 2 Nativity will take place on Wednesday, 11th December at 

2.15pm.  

Foundation Stage Nativity will take place on Friday, 13th December at 

10.45 am for morning nursery and 2.15 pm for afternoon nursery, 

Upper foundation classes will take part in both performances. 

A letter about tickets will follow shortly. 

 

Christmas Dinner will be on Friday, 13th December. A form will be issued to all children on packed lunches, which 

will need returning if your child would like to have a school dinner on this day. School meals are free for all infant 

children. 

 

Christmas Celebrations will be as follows: 

 

Wednesday, 18th December Foundation Stage Party – (UFS - party clothes to be sent in a labelled bag) 

(No Morning Nursery) – all LFS children should be brought to nursery in their party clothes for 1.15 pm 

 

Thursday, 19th December 9.15 am approx. Carol singing in the Methodist Chapel, Wilson Street,  

parents welcome to walk with us, please see class teacher. (There will be 

mince pies and hot chocolate upon our return to school) 

 

Thursday, 19th December                        Year 1 & 2 party afternoon - party clothes to be sent in a labelled bag 

 

Friday, 20th December Christmas jumper day - School closes for Christmas at 2.30pm 

 

 

School will re-open to children on Monday, 6th January 2020.    

 

The staff and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

P Barnett (Mr) 

Headteacher 
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